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I-10 BAYWAY DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT  

REGISTERED PARTICIPANTS 

February 23, 2023 

This notice is a list of all the registered Proposers for the I-10 Bayway Design-Build Project (Project). The 

deadline for Proposer registration for the Project has passed. The last date for Proposer team registration 

was February 17. 2023. 

Listed below are the three registered Proposers shown in the order the registration was received by the 

Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT). 

Firm Name Contact Name Contact Information 

Mobile Bayway Partners, a JV Chad Mathes cmathes@southlandholdings.com 

Kiewit Massman Traylor, a JV Ryan Kuntz Ryan.Kuntz@kiewit.com 

Mobile River Constructors Ural Yal uyal@flatironcorp.com 

 

All future notices related to the Project will be directed to the registered Proposers only. Direct 

communications will be made through their named Procurement Point of Contact (PPC) as described in the 

Project Request for Qualifications and Proposals (RFQ/RFP) and notifications to the registered Proposers 

will be through a secured link on the Project Website that is viewable to registered Proposers only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALDOT reserves the sole right, without incurring any liability, to change any aspect of the proposed 

procurement described above, including the right not to proceed with the procurement and/or the right 

to proceed in a different manner or on a different timeline than as described above. Capitalized terms 

used but not defined in this letter shall have the meanings set forth in the Request for Qualifications and 

Proposals, I-10 Bayway Design-Build Project, issued September 2, 2022, as amended by Addendum #1, 

issued February 16, 2023 (the “RFQ/RFP”).   Nothing in this letter modifies or alters the terms of the 

RFQ/RFP, including ALDOT’s reserved rights thereunder, and such terms shall remain in full force and 

effect. 


